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 Support UUAA

 Worship

Sunday Services via Zoom 
Sundays | 11:30am

Sunday Worship Services can be viewed using
this link: www.uuaa.org/service. 

Sunday Social Time Follows Immediately After Each
Service
Join fellow congregants for a virtual Social Time via Zoom.
Participants will be broken into small chat rooms. So grab a
cup of coffee and use this link: www.uuaa.org/socialhour.

NOTE: The links above will activate close to the event
time. 

View or Listen to Past Sunday Services: click here. 

If you missed last week's offertory link and
would like to make an offering, click here. 

                                                                                  

 UUAA COVID-19 Survey - Input Requested

UUAA COVID-19 Survey - Input Requested

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMlVmhyDZr5XH3tc7IKGZQLokB1h7zdrsL9-zsUIMTRrMuiMje5JcPM0rY-J0bzsmUTVisC06FQf0puZ68QwuIih4rqWb_BfSngl7Ovef2BAPo7Xcpl3XZFTXko-fho3-SHg-1KqhTC3uKPc5tUQ10gQAZRHft9UDgMau0nqrA5zLSoAMxN9jCb70hBkAWlxZY0XY_Gl0PnDqwggVoeOvpfcdX5gLO7BZDxFpIM6mGDS8oMo3V4fNf8e4SVNUHebyffA9wV1YB1EntzyaOKVIFCmgolUHtzimf9SbWLQiGyFAW2XspccKja_RDXfe6iTfPhCNq1EqxaTyaQraKoEdP7o=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMljU40755WyqTZDsGrTOb3o9yuh2iSmrzwxXlWPnXgUXRKyBg8HYzsiU6FROV5Nu5dZO6kMl00mUP-O-EbD8NPnsUFVve-G18iHvrjFIISrQ8fE8WDewfNhzhwwan-0oIg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMgfdUkGqd45VnHNd34itUdo6dLPIbj6fsj42mXpckuPfp2_At7ctKWRqpGMSH2LWpMmv8ixUI2Xx7bh_Wq0mA8wLWh5RoKoyU42o3xpK7SivL-vEGra5sECzuEKtmLmMmdC4hVEhQlwMFGAMpKhlAgDUd5sk6Oyfwg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMimliZTaeF0aeKlhBUJegvJAXuarw6yz0lPyQfXWuw9LCGC-AbgCpCpLVmt2Nx5u3avg144X5WUZIaALZAPityitS_2EYJnaoShbS5qMvqGGV4Lec2wfApreWx0gkmwmuEVpM4u4OwxHEOg2lGOElUPAWC9yd5KX-6YEyl1BCqjzzXlNE7o7-Ec=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMlVmhyDZr5XH3tc7IKGZQLokB1h7zdrsL9-zsUIMTRrMuiMje5JcPM0rY-J0bzsmUTVisC06FQf0puZ68QwuIih4rqWb_BfSngl7Ovef2BAPo7Xcpl3XZFTXko-fho3-SHg-1KqhTC3uKPc5tUQ10gQAZRHft9UDgMau0nqrA5zLSoAMxN9jCb70hBkAWlxZY0XY_Gl0PnDqwggVoeOvpfcdX5gLO7BZDxFpIM6mGDS8oMo3V4fNf8e4SVNUHebyffA9wV1YB1EntzyaOKVIFCmgolUHtzimf9SbWLQiGyFAW2XspccKja_RDXfe6iTfPhCNq1EqxaTyaQraKoEdP7o=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMhfkEKAUIDIWA_a6fbxqka1g7u7v1_XPwMTZPuGEFiG-0pXipa5CY0ZxenetEQFmg61tcWKaNpwhqSuqzBJME3-UEVpnQ5B1mC0XSNJqiMrY&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMhfkEKAUIDIWA_a6fbxqka1g7u7v1_XPwMTZPuGEFiG-0pXipa5CY0ZxenetEQFmg61tcWKaNpwhqSuqzBJME3-UEVpnQ5B1mC0XSNJqiMrY&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMhfkEKAUIDIWA_a6fbxqka1g7u7v1_XPwMTZPuGEFiG-0pXipa5CY0ZxenetEQFmg61tcWKaNpwhqSuqzBJME3-UEVpnQ5B1mC0XSNJqiMrY&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMhfkEKAUIDIWA_a6fbxqka1g7u7v1_XPwMTZPuGEFiG-0pXipa5CY0ZxenetEQFmg61tcWKaNpwhqSuqzBJME3-UEVpnQ5B1mC0XSNJqiMrY&c=&ch=


From UUAA's COVID-19 Advisory Team

 
Dear friends: 

As mentioned in Rev. Manish and Erik Stalhandske's video
message from May 21 (if you have not seen it, please click
here), our UUAA COVID-19 Advisory Team would like to
request your input regarding needs and considerations we all
might need to keep in mind for whenever the time may be
right for UUAA to gradually recommence some level of in-
person activity.
 
We request that prior to completing the survey, you please
review, if at all possible, the Resources Page that our Team
has put together, which includes important and relevant
public health information for our community. You may review
those resources by clicking here .
 
When you are ready to complete the Survey, please click
here.
 
As a special thank you for participating in this reflection
process, we will be randomly giving away ten signed copies
of Rev. Manish's new edited anthology, Conversations with
the Sacred. Those who have fully completed the survey by
May 31 or earlier will be entered in this drawing.
 
With great care and affection for our community,

Members of UUAA's COVID-19 Advisory Team,
comprised of Jim Lee, Laura Bauman, Tom Reischl, Jim
Marks, Cassi Hartley, Lindasusan Ulrich, Quiana Perkins,
and Manish Mishra-Marzetti

 Upon Reflection

When I imagined my last few months
of ministry with you, it didn't look

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMmhnFkNXUsecyGuH7LYqT9VDW1wq-kdYIcSuRvU50XkEFsNLMgy7AcJls7bxCCuj89UNhr6zJ9BYYK_LeDL4982D12knii5p2g9I8EdtQVcQFE-FITzQPZTJe2fncE-IFPPgY0iKZYdSwdpUuqsnugh-4OyL6I1W8uZJO8kQK4xM0XFn8DSiJaQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMjodgIz3V7bPs8YZIAUN0hZvHKiKlI7NTcPfJyKGbYAnjnfIHv3gGXDCxMGqeAYzNxdE__vi82q1f3Js49JB9rXC3PgV_XWxOmb1eQy02lvakmkFsM_361KCRjjj44c-lDIEzDMj7jE7gi53RpvlPR3b9UmKLbOJr1UFEpwous1qqELeP0FMRM7ymkibJehTv-mHGB5ewSML&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMmhnFkNXUsecXzcq2b9HPWeMEdbErm6forzv55ugbR2BIfg-zx1Ib2X6FWJozpBc0Ia7aBiyl8dkg-sn4cx3488SYwHdzA8PXDAnVeMcsDEPrSuUXPEt56jLoZw0Wyd06xoi14VOqH92&c=&ch=


anything like this.
 
I pictured gathering in the Young
Room for meetings and walking
through the SGD wing during Friday
Fun Night. I expected to watch the
daffodils and irises unfold by the front
door. I looked forward to participating
in one last BIGsing. I imagined hugs

and handshakes in the receiving line after Sunday services.
 
These days, hugs and handshakes feel like something from
an alternate universe. The SGD wing sits empty and the
sanctuary remains silent. Are the irises still blooming? I just
don't know.
 
Here's what I do know: for the last five years, I have thanked
my lucky stars over and over for bringing me to UUAA. I've
never taken my good fortune for granted. Journeying with
this congregation and this staff has transformed me in ways
that elude language. To say I'm grateful barely scratches the
surface.
 
You will always be the congregation that ordained me. You
will always be the congregation that helped me attain Full
Fellowship. You will always be woven into the fabric of my
ministry.
 
While we can't say our goodbyes in person, we can send
each other off with love for whatever lies ahead. So until we
meet again, my friends, go with courage and with kindness,
and be a blessing to the world.
 
Peace,
Rev. Lindasusan

For Your Calendar

  Annual Meeting * Sunday, May 31



Annual Meeting via Zoom
Sunday, May 31, 11:30am 
Attend this important Annual Meeting when we
vote for new Board and Leadership Development
team members, review the past year, and plan

for the year ahead. To view candidate bios, the agenda,
minutes from last year, and other pertinent information, click
here. 

  Memory Loss Caregiver Support Group * Wednesdays, June 3 & 17

The virtual edition of the UUAA  Memory
Loss Caregiver Support Group will be
meeting Wednesdays, June 3 and17 from
3:00pm to 4:30pm.

The Memory Loss Caregiver Support
Group, sponsored by the UUAA Pastoral

Care Team in partnership with the Alzheimer's Association,
meets regularly the first and third Wednesday of each month.
If you are caring for a loved one and looking for support as
you navigate the world of Alzheimer's or dementia, please
call Meredith Ley at 734-717-0213 or email Meredith
at meredithl888@gmail.com.
 
A support group offers caregivers, family members, and
friends of people with memory loss the opportunity to ask
questions, share stories, give and receive comfort, and gain
practical knowledge. A confidential, positive setting for
sharing experiences is known to be an important factor in
how well one copes with caregiver stress. 
 

  Multicultural Outreach * Thursdays, June 11 & 25

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMnYnfhvkS3HYfEVNzd3YxTStaPqIv1W-T5e_TEl2R1LqO4ssyOkBuq4OgQAhUnCYhElf3iFVfyUlqTEk2GrZYPc35_6lOwWzsmVY4pfKNZhf-YhK-0kub6HAP3TglJfpAUAVyBbBz32VEKC73BBBrimt1RmyJEko2FRtN8vGG6ra-QMJH5QE8JTt9h986PDTtP2WPRKfNpJDFn7QwEdvI1XEa538be38x0kFinTHcEu6tDyDonM0tvc=&c=&ch=
mailto:meredithl888@gmail.com


Black Congregants at UU + POC Gathering
Zoom Meetup 

Thursdays, June 11 & 25 and July 9 & 23
NEW TIME: 6:00pm

We are creating community space to be heard, heal, and
help each other.

This inclusive BIPOC event will include a chalice lighting,
reading, and space to dialogue.

Families are encouraged to attend! 

You must request the zoom link by emailing Quiana Perkins
at Quiana@uuaa.org.
 

  Friday Fun Night Via Zoom * Friday, June 12

Friday Fun Night Zoom Talent Show
Friday, June 12, 7:00pm
UUs Got Talent! Show us what you've got!
All ages are welcome to perform an act of up
to 4 minutes--show us a magic trick, sing a
song, play a piece, dance, perform a skit....
Please note that adult supervision of Zoom

management is requested. We have space for 12 acts. There
will be a space to sign up as an alternate if the first 12 spots
are filled. Signup here. Zoom link to participate and attend
will be posted closer to the event time.

Questions? Email FridayFunNight@uuaa.org.

mailto:quiana@uuaa.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMnYnfhvkS3HY2iy4OY8QyMJjPEzE850qDa7veCJHXDoMFwYiC2h3TFNMdxRrjZCDMG8rcRTRufzGIBRa-_Qbp3zv_w9m-9wXA7jIyPTv3ikRBf-R6j-vY9fHQUY2SvijvNLlPRReDeM2IlCFfDIxiUZIj3M4Z09ae5LNv3JOSFv3&c=&ch=
mailto:FridayFunNight@uuaa.org


  UUAA Men's Zoom Gathering * Saturday, June 13

UUAA Men's Zoom Gathering
Saturday, June 13, 7:00pm
Are you missing meaningful discussions with
other UU men? Join us for a free online
gathering via Zoom. We will meet as a large

group and then breakout into moderated topical discussion
groups of your choosing. Connect with your computer or
telephone.

Register to choose your discussion topic (see list below) and
to provide your contact details. We will send you instructions
by email a few days before the event.
 
Register here:  https://forms.gle/PDKTLhRVtpib7VQK9
Questions? Email MensCouncil@uuaa.org.

Discussion topics:

How has the pandemic impacted your well being and
plans for the future?
What are the public policy and social justice lessons we
are learning from our current experience?
What parenting challenges have you encountered and
how can we support each other through it all?
What unexpected joys or discoveries have you made in
the last few months?

  Alpha House * Monday-Sunday, June 22-28

Alpha House is an emergency shelter for
families temporarily experiencing
homelessness in Washtenaw County and is
the only family and children shelter in
Washtenaw County.

Our host week is June 22-28. UUAA donates dishes for
dinner each night during our host week and hot breakfast on

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMmlARjLI3LkKYTwEqe40afnZXTLZVbpu2b13Wb4nO98jDrTJ0jyLkDgh95kfTDQTAjt0HEVfVeF17cyvkA-ugNSE0xnL-k8Ec1Avxl-6isD1Y4O9MOwux2LPgzcpsiKvDTVe6OOG4XyJ&c=&ch=
mailto:menscouncil@uuaa.org


weekends. Signup online at https://tinyurl.com/AHJune20.

Financial donations are also needed, as we will be
purchasing additional cleaning supplies and prepared foods
for some meals in addition to our usual supply run. On the
signup, you will see opportunities to sponsor a dinner ($20 to
$30) or sponsor supplies ($10-$50). Every contribution
counts! Your donation can be made at http://uuaa.org/giving.

COVID-19 update: With the stay at home order lifting, Alpha
House staff are helping us adjust to the new normal. Once in-
person volunteer shifts are added, we will be expected to
wear masks inside and be temperature checked when we
arrive.  Hand Sanitizer is available and all surfaces are being
disinfected multiple times each day. As the host week draws
near, our committee will be in touch with the staff to get any
last-minute updates for our volunteers. If you or your family is
sick, contact your coordinator at Sandy.eyl@gmail.com to let
her know you will be staying home.

Food donors: You can drive up outside and call 734-822-
0220 for Alpha House staff to come out and receive your
dish. You can ask them to put the cart outside for contactless
drop-off. The cart is disinfected multiple times each day.

New to UUAA or Alpha House volunteering? Contact
AlphaHouse@uuaa.org for questions.

News and Announcements 

 Welcome Summer Interns

Summer Intern Zoe Bultman
We have engaged the Graham Sustainability Institute at the
University of Michigan to work with us to develop a road map
to make our facilities and site carbon neutral. As part of this
project, Graham is funding a Summer Internship for Zoe
Bultman to lead the study. Zoe is working with Ed Lynn and
Elizabeth LaPorte, who manages the Graham Sustainability
Scholars Program.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMnYnfhvkS3HYbUWQA3X1fO8foh0jGxWwO85TiORe6uH3L0cKgsqKw5JX0mvVzmBdUepMLjGUykR3EOGl3tKlRPTxFsC6QNGbwwPFFYOw-GVPKJZWl-4kE_Jh2nq6kgUefg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMqxxYrxH16gj7EYJ6jC830U-kNwkEhQ_SX0Ov_-b9riA3uYsnOuTLmm4JrAaGAE-RfYwC5UHP0fNoS8-nOuWV8CeenzvbsWbLbnzRYTVIri94Uh9GDulcpg=&c=&ch=
mailto:Sandy.eyl@gmail.com
mailto:alphahouse@uuaa.org


Zoe's bio:
I'm a UM Graham Sustainability Scholar finishing a dual-
degree B.S. in Economics and Environment with a minor in
Applied Statistics. Outside of academics, I am the vice
president of the Michigan All-Girl Cheer & STUNT team, tutor
for the Office of Academic Multicultural Initiatives, and assist
in research for various university departments and colleges.
After graduation, I plan to work in sustainability consulting or



for an environmental NGO. My passion for stewardship is
motivated by the time I spent outdoors growing up: I went to
a nature center theme school in Grand Rapids, MI, and have
spent several summers as both a camper and counselor at
Stony Lake Lutheran Camp. Through this camp counselor
job, I discovered my preference for working with faith-based
organizations. The mission-driven and volunteer-based
models often lead to dedicated, selfless, and passionate
teams, which are crucial traits for implementing sustainability
successfully. I'm thrilled to be helping with UUAA's goal for a
greener congregation!
 
Summer Intern Kari Gottfried
We are so excited to welcome Kari Gottfried as an intern for
this summer! Kari is completing this internship for
undergraduate college credit and to help prepare for her
future ministry. Due to restrictions her college put into place
in light of the pandemic, Kari will be completing the internship
online from her home state of Oregon. She will be supervised
by Rev. Cassandra Hartley, but she will be working closely
with the entire staff and many community leaders as she gets
in-depth experience with all aspects of congregational life.
We are lucky to have her talent and energy in our
community! 



Kari's Bio
Hi, I'm Kari! I use she/her pronouns and I'm really looking
forward to being with you virtually from Corvallis, Oregon. I'm
a rising sophomore studying Religion and Political Science at
Wellesley College in Massachusetts. I was raised UU and
was involved in youth leadership at a district, regional, and
national level. Last year I served as Senior Dean for General
Assembly Youth, and this year I am on the Worship Arts
Team for GA. 

I'm still near the beginning of my path towards ministry, but
that's the end goal (after about six more years of school).
Besides this internship, the ways I'm preparing for seminary
and ordination include guest preaching in the Pacific
Northwest and New England, leading my campus ministry
group, and attending Summer Seminary (a high school
program for youth interested in religious professions) in 2018.



There's lots more that I've been involved in, but I'm sure that
will come out in our time together. 

My spiritual practices for this summer include playing the
guitar (I just started teaching myself this spring), studying the
Old Testament, and exploring my spiritual/pagan side.
Personal spiritual development is really important to me!
Outside of the spiritual/religious, you can find me phone
banking for a local political candidate, watching cooking
videos and then attempting them, or watching Netflix with my
family (my mom and dad, my younger sister, Mali, and our
one-eyed Shih Tzu, Bodhi). 

I can't wait to get to know you all this summer. My home
congregation is a little over half the size of yours, and the
congregation where I am a regular guest preacher only has
seventy members! Because I am hundreds of miles away, I
will really value the small group or one-on-one conversations
we get to have, and I will be at as much programming as
possible. The way you can best support me is to reach out!
Share with me the stories of your congregation, of your life,
of Ann Arbor. Even from afar, I know that we will make
meaningful connections, and I will see you all in person
when it is safe to do so. 

 Equal Exchange Coffee Sales

UUSC Coffee Project

Equal Exchange coffee and chocolates are
for sale again! This will be a curbside
pickup or delivery with no contact program.
Orders may be picked up in Ann Arbor (not
at UUAA) or delivered to your home. To

place your order online,
email uuaaequalexchangeorder@gmail.com or call
Cathy Whitaker at 419-283-3430 or Ilene Beninson at 248-
376-7031. 

All sales benefit the Unitarian Universalist Service Committe
and this congregation.

mailto:uuaaequalexchangeorder@gmail.com


 Habitat for Humanity

The 2020 Habitat for Humanity Good News House Build
is happening.

Our two houses on Oregon Street in Ypsilanti are ready to be
renovated and we are anxious to get started! UUAA's
volunteer work days are on Fridays and Saturdays, 8:30am -
3:30pm. This year our work days are:

Friday, June 19     (6 volunteers)
Saturday, July 25  (8 volunteers)
Saturday, Aug. 8    (4 volunteers)
Saturday, Aug. 29  (8 volunteers)
Friday, Sept. 18     (8 volunteers)

Please go to www.uuaa.org/h4h to read COVID-19 safety
precautions, sign up to work, and provide your yearly waiver.
This is an unusual year, and the process may change, so
please check that web page before your volunteer date.

And yes, we still need to raise at least $7000 to help pay for
renovations. You don't need to wait to help with that! Checks
can be made out to UUAA (with "Habitat" in the memo line)
and mailed to UUAA at 4001 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd, Ann Arbor
48103-8739. Or you can make a credit card donation from
the link at uuaa.org/h4h and click on the "Donate" button. (Be
sure to check the "Habitat for Humanity" box.)

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMnYnfhvkS3HYUR04CUiRgNtn1zYnc2VNjCANqOH48EhuFIEg-oxg4ZWfe76NifWc9fnPFLvhSVSsGVjzRkLPBh5N4VfigyJcEh5WdgIX8yunDMZhZEmyrRC8Zlp6PN1XmJtS8hHO6unDY_qQU3pWmI7Y1b_IRs5VWiJEyuiZjZK-ndPbwg_j18XEDLeLsflqFg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMpVVRbI2HPUfOZrZdYYmoqw6Ejn3iGz_PJMgFSk9-2SBbbWGLudbX54NDXqME2lv8lIrvSIVeABBMXZaWKiai4vUP6ORjwzt89EGC9adpGF8e-IF-aI2Ews=&c=&ch=


 Mindful Eating

Mindful Eating's Farm Project is running again this summer -
our 9th season! We are, of course, following all the Covid-19
guidelines, but still having fun and doing our part to help
Farmer Bill Schmid share food with Food Gatherers. Food
Gatherers provides food to food pantries all over Washtenaw
County, and it's especially needed now. If you'd like to help
with this project, sign up here.
 
Also, we know you want to support our local farmers,
restaurants, food producers and suppliers. Find restaurants
that are open for pick-up or delivery, and where can you get
local produce. For those struggling with food insecurity, we
link you to where you can find food pantries and more -- all in
our Food Access News.

Questions? Email cathymuha@sbcglobal.net.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMnYnfhvkS3HY9XukK7UT8KsJyIrinrDOu5QPdi8tBjY-UDx81xoZowzYD9dxx5dN_x75Ca8tHr2BRbsRSuEOcS21JR26wwDLWEmMFyAWUM-0R3KbrMEe2WNCJa_ABn4oDyPmbG-62smzM3TYlISwfXAJ8NDpssoNrA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMjd43xuZGwWEHW8LnXM56_de2xCscdBDtbG2-BtiUTwHQYLBFtZRZP-QP991yGtP8knsx4UnrFFHKZp5RTYlouSLoX68e0mg_CBapuSwgjklICv4AmlPic4M-D0_3ZR-UcXNv_l6Q20wl2TIGet4PGbSC45pGfk34CB7tyc54iKYVYQXdFIsX4vzQ9YZmS55ulWuW5wtgp2u&c=&ch=
mailto:cathymuha@sbcglobal.net


 

 Pastoral Care

In the unique time of COVID-19 and shelter-in-
place, we know that more than ever people are
in need of compassion and care. We know that a
smile from a window, a card from an old friend,
and a non-contact deliver of homemade soup for
a new family can make all the difference.

In that vein, we want to make sure that all those
who want and need pastoral care have access. Here are the
ways you can share a care request with Pastoral Care team:

Email: pastoralcare.org  

Phone: 734-665-6158 ext 2.

Social Hour on ZOOM on Sunday: A member of the PC
Team remains available during social hour; alert the
Zoom host if you are in need of Pastoral Care.

Pastoral Care Call Hours: 

Mondays, 11:00am: Link
Wednesdays, 6:00pm: Link 
June 15 and June 17 the call will be focused on Pastoral
Care for families.

We are here for you in our beloved community.

Questions? Contact Quiana Perkins at Quiana@uuaa.org. 

 UUAA Online

UUAA Online

Are you trying to stay in touch with UUAA
while the building is closed?

mailto:pastoralcare@uuaa.org,
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMljU40755WyqJrqjkO0rXXqUAy1E_yB2bp1-MlAUGRqFvOl6Pd74kT_3GIMlP2LBqdAtWStu1cdrIKnqA9brIR8Od6tAZGgED_BS0_Q2YIyQ3VAeC9AWq6Bib4OC5K8FkQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMtenXLogNWRsG7rvRorWWUBT9lEIW0Xe06QmdweqnwaiaKWWn4TzcSuUIXGf0DxQRLR4H4HFRTmNoLZ4NmpoJoz2WWzVuhFMY7a2_oEfmABmxhL4P0qsRF3V1ItHeu4_8w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMnJ4lutFero26GnkFrW8VogyJ7W_fF-la8mV8aEVUuNXGsglGhu2MiiHJmRBtLUq6goX75hGi5668DQtzL7SNycEoZXDa4BY7Ku4DntT23ld7AECjXeNO494FClRveD3Aw==&c=&ch=
mailto:quiana@uuaa.org


Links to online services, Zoom Social Hour,
Rev. Manish's Weekly Meditation, and
information about virtual events can always
be found on our website www.uuaa.org.

If you are on Facebook, you might join our
private community page, Our UUAA
Community.

If you use Instagram, follow uuaa_community.

Take a look at the website's Online Community
page. For more information and also for some
inspiration! Scroll down the page for links to stories,
music, dance and more.

"See" you in virtual church!

- -UUAA Web Team

 Scrip Program

The Scrip Program is changing. Names
used for ScripNow, ReloadNow, and

PrestoPay will be replaced with simpler descriptions: eGift
cards, reloading gift cards instantly or overnight, and paying
online with a bank account or credit card.

 Many of the 750+ retailers offer instant eGift cards for
immediate purchase that can be used personally or sent as
gifts by email. It will now be even easier to differentiate online
between instant reloads and overnight reloads. A reload
products list shows the difference. 

Questions? Contact shopwithscrip.com or Carolyn Barber
at cmbarber@umich.edu.

 Sharing the Collection

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMhfkEKAUIDIWA_a6fbxqka1g7u7v1_XPwMTZPuGEFiG-0pXipa5CY0ZxenetEQFmg61tcWKaNpwhqSuqzBJME3-UEVpnQ5B1mC0XSNJqiMrY&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMvaDZH5haka4sFMJUAEIF7lyJrQ7v-OnvGfiHLKcPc-RyGExBxmXnImJH9uEuYxmkRnrGveNVvF8Pl8_eN8wUSKavnMmVsTV2O1g8tnroMJAk6VZ0IyNQS_L-aO0YLDr3j2vnlSHoRM6DaHCtWV-YW64bRf4v220pM7pK0tdzSbATiLdP3ZKo28hqI7-eBJqGunoEUgKiab8CjSjg7yg_JAwJbIC6Kb75g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMjd43xuZGwWEwihot3AlLCaI9gm5eKG8icVEMaXcCvEgx27xFkRb0d4GXLmTmOQdFZ4tgPxhiwJ7x9VF0rzUJeJDlmpLzeNq0JFkGWmUB52aEA5egSRoEuiaNLUHelvA5a3w5IFErFMMA484xIYotl8maBeldd_nesqnpfTvkf1vBfIf0ZUTsG25ZA1rGodyiuSwae7oKEzAsJx62VvFdGgbgqv-D3Xk3BZz41p9FDm4dIGs-fwd8iCKZr39F92YrAcXUQo8ClzOqm-deDLKEk5QPB0rLm-hjquRiSYkzezHp6qpbvqgwZukiMbTF9B0dxz396ulmEEJL9iUhVmcarYbrgCr_Vnf0FqH8T_CfxXuTzEIBzUBKDyBW0FieP2TdrbluizC7UyD2-sKfTV5RMAQh5dcHY3mTdi99mAIXWqWUN2BOL825_7SIPhRKXyaon1DusfG8-vmY-u6zY6MjT7b_wgwKtGuSQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMnYnfhvkS3HYbsrvMxFzsz_N3d2hxgGqMaGmuuO4jql59XQ8IKV8k_7hIv87FlV3hXc_WRd71S-GXL83vLYBL13jzBKQ_kzCHaRsFwe3UEBbZJP-Uic29aeau0OlmutuSPuwf9Rc2siWMjvTQ2SS5B64pItG-4E59V0AL9okgEWQOJW8Ojg-MFo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMnYnfhvkS3HY45Bx00QHbmbyQ0M7CVS_TuNA_xzdAcHqx8FZSe4eGZiqATzqlkV-Pjw87mjAB0K7c7raPubMRaKl-d3RW5BNObszPAS9uHAQiXXEZPlkIRE=&c=&ch=
mailto:cmbarber@umich.edu


Your Contributions Make a Difference

On the first Sunday of each month, the First
Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Ann
Arbor donates our collection to nonprofit
community service organizations in the
furtherance of their important work.
 
Mark your calendar for these upcoming collections:
 

June 7, to benefit Our House Website

                                    From the Director of Our House

July 5, to benefit Michigan UU Social Justice Network
(MUUSJN)

While we gather on Sunday virtually, please mail your check
to UUAA with Sharing the Collection and the organization's
name on the memo line. You can also contribute to Sharing
the Collection Online.
 
For more information about what we do on the Sharing the
Collection committee, please check our page at
uuaa.org/sharingthecollection to see a list of all of our
upcoming 2020 recipients.

Please contact sharecollection@uuaa.org with any questions
or suggestions.

The Sharing the Collection Committee: Jan Duncan, Casey
Jackson, Glenn Kime, Fran Lyman, Jim Marks, Mary Phelps,
Kate Warner.

 Honoring Our Longtime Members

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMqeA9FHuwDBgMKlkkE0AcpggGeyux2hAONL_4sKoGbjPoc5zZQpMY9ZDgj29UL2vnMXlehxFWcKCo4Y9q3WrmAzam2MiYpl8aTlGasJ0YEn6cf14EmcrGMDMlKVwauO4dg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMnYnfhvkS3HYldMWM81p-qxgC3G4sT1-m6XTn-bDyezHBbgoAy0Y7F2HC9WyRuqHEmIfShJYc7dTZBUYatmQVxJ-QNwFPWeRDwaJBvCbA4pULFrPqo0wC8Qw085_tKv-OMbwFDiSl7__QS9TASurZKTUy81zvKxACQersLwSQYDz9SYdDwVaNmYbU0SUd9D2AlM1pf8cdGKV0sA9eI-z05zjfsPACaM9ehzaTxpcxtpidSTDhs4M6ykqzVSsGYFACcIwY_qwVHae&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMnYnfhvkS3HYbIQmmjmvQM1ald9U_bSi6NGW4gj146oW5rY808CpSIksMVDCbQUyf2ClbCkMNpeQLaJRLTNqfR7CiZqsCpQU2orWWhil9YjajfhMjx5e_Od-eCTFwBhBVA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMlVmhyDZr5XH3tc7IKGZQLokB1h7zdrsL9-zsUIMTRrMuiMje5JcPM0rY-J0bzsmUTVisC06FQf0puZ68QwuIih4rqWb_BfSngl7Ovef2BAPo7Xcpl3XZFTXko-fho3-SHg-1KqhTC3uKPc5tUQ10gQAZRHft9UDgMau0nqrA5zLSoAMxN9jCb70hBkAWlxZY0XY_Gl0PnDqwggVoeOvpfcdX5gLO7BZDxFpIM6mGDS8oMo3V4fNf8e4SVNUHebyffA9wV1YB1EntzyaOKVIFCmgolUHtzimf9SbWLQiGyFAW2XspccKja_RDXfe6iTfPhCNq1EqxaTyaQraKoEdP7o=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMlaIw2ilXLd4IEI4DuMudU0FP_jW4Zp1xqhDP3GPh1vQpw5brFaEBSbpbWnqSGZ4Omu769J7NDp9Neb0El9DrbQHWLSOuEUrdWgGKw_ZS1lXApZwylJr9OfDZXNw1Cmbsw0QNkTWDyalDbPZes9cXps6HV4El76OGKkduiGpkm1imGHrHzseWfXCmZvWAHxW2_C-w_NjHh1-&c=&ch=
mailto:sharecollection@uuaa.org


Office and Building News

 Publication Deadlines 

Weekly Bulletin/E-News Deadline
Wednesdays at 5:00pm
Submissions should be sent as an attachment in Word
format and limited to 90 words or fewer. Send submissions
to bulletin@uuaa.org. 

July Newsletter Deadline
Sunday, June 21 at 9:00am 
All submissions should be sent as an attachment in Word
format and limited to 300 words or fewer. Send submissions
to newsletter@uuaa.org.
 
Questions? Contact Welcome Ministries Coordinator Hannah
Hotchkiss at hannah@uuaa.org.

 Change of Contact Information?

If you have had a change in name, residence, email address,
or phone number over the past year and would like to update
your information with UUAA, use this link or email Welcome
Ministries Coordinator Hannah Hotchkiss at
hannah@uuaa.org.

mailto:bulletin@uuaa.org
mailto:newsletter@uuaa.org
mailto:mailtohannah@uuaa.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMpyCv2Z8e6cQiHWS6_q61iuIJ1sDBbac65gJfkYJLB3jmqKBXNOBZbDrZD86o0R7_kk7Hxf7cGsPAuaTixVpXi4MPwheX3J0YXdXBrh6OwZtRD89n0QPFOdzMGwWRWBdsRJl4NFcZp2oZqgqYUT1FrgIWFirya6DLdGl4ZSAPYi6Z0JgYTKT_GRkLFbCTmF6MUaTI5O43ePM_btNphtCeuzf5f4Z7VlLXPxVf1kHnjL7&c=&ch=
mailto:hannah@uuaa.org


Congregational Links
UUAA.org | Calendar of Events | Social Justice at UUAA | Make a Pledge |
Find Us on Facebook

RECENT SUNDAY SERVICE ARCHIVE & POSTINGS:  To listen/re-listen to a
recent Sunday service, please feel free to access our audio archive.

Other Links of Interest
UUA.org | MidAmericaUUA.org | Side with Love  

First Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Ann Arbor | office@uuaa.org | 734-665-6158 | wwwuuaa.org

See what's happening on our social sites:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMhfkEKAUIDIWA_a6fbxqka1g7u7v1_XPwMTZPuGEFiG-0pXipa5CY0ZxenetEQFmg61tcWKaNpwhqSuqzBJME3-UEVpnQ5B1mC0XSNJqiMrY&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMp6C2apncUbivkaFAtjrr4DY2IIQSXLh6dl_pVQP5pdlb37p3B4oGgeD3rwfMBgIULSaaCmxPuRLDEgy2gvbWcd9oZmYJkzDT8_KTmH0cMuUCkDyWgnqNLV7vv61UjsIHcQIvTwUS_VcAcrqOwxuSrFBQ1WvT-k_9Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMgm1XYoPut_1e5cCtOENIOQ_AMD_X-XiMbwtH9ZLqHM4SSDooAxVuiReXHLaq_ByXc18mg90xx0jNMcvOC0T4qyMXaoL9YJJAVB-G2ZujN2SkzntqV46gaLHoSCsdRDnLw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMtx9T7toRAvVJ_8Et_bw1Ej3aoqxHLWLP5_LDmsXBS3K6kJFqYYtwfv9sPgdKBLJCObBJnYRftoRbm87XzUMiTq5f-ZJmUizN3IL-2FjNra_zR89TPtxwPArL9qfrqff4KDiEOFQNW3ht5mSPC_09RMMo0ACGIBvbSIRN2B6xxAuHTcSXf-beJfzKbHdwGszEQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMvxpZNGyZkp6PEbF8ERnAm8fFFeaJj-e3ZAqvi4RX9kYui2d1c3GMdVBpuURoM4-6XpZ6bxjTnNOgwA2KWsVmltP_v_-PdHe_AcRQy3wxkpWK4HaN3mOGPUYRodXFjCMbQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMpmGHrbDsKm6BwsAdbOMRReyj7mIaPb8qRJmf_hHEbRSiw0wXitfhizCU8bmjvx96caynAch-Js8CXP1K2cg7gYxQ5rQC-xNFRSfi9FKTXnPae1BplTvP1nBdDk_tePQz--e1qhPyZiVdNxNTB4d8tN_9uQnFzMnUroKNCUnrgtUxNN7ZKp3TEgg8bGJPiY1leZp2ocDw6MV6PG49YSoR38=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMgtlavZPGSh8ufLinE-tMldJsWDOazW_n1Ysf2hiWYa8iIdbusL9dJSvBELCZQojGvPWWA3h9kaN9YJJnIHLTeUjcGdQYMiF9-97Ec14P9_d&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMp6C2apncUbiJNfMOCnxzmkrze5BLJFX9RdYeyovXN7rMyeoDX-TpsOU9vnNQDxfFD98KE2jub0O2lXTnAJfVjrc3HnWDrOy9ium3Hw973YKwDAdbdQmO9I1booLH4ysfw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMgm1XYoPut_1Ysf8tSCMTrY5BxWJnuFFNk4NosD0ttWYs5jBsUka6BjubXe-8EeJd9EjpDRyhVWMRalMtmtJAaTP6sbG79JQhAvflY-HMDDvkYHSvUDBTtr2uO5a9xdBc2fqZfsvLThW&c=&ch=
mailto:office@uuaa.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001q6zl7tYkom44TTiMHvlfRM5PbXZssxXsb36isL3XpvUaWd1Dzq4eMhfkEKAUIDIWA_a6fbxqka1g7u7v1_XPwMTZPuGEFiG-0pXipa5CY0ZxenetEQFmg61tcWKaNpwhqSuqzBJME3-UEVpnQ5B1mC0XSNJqiMrY&c=&ch=

